
Newsletter 37 
Friday  19th July 2013 

01926 339138 
admin2622@welearn365.com 

 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

Here we are at the end of a long and finally hot year and we have a lot to re-

port. For the last few weeks we have had problems with the computers, internet 

and server, which is why there has been a lack of newsletters! It was lucky that 

we had managed to print most of the reports before the crisis. We hope you 

enjoyed reading the reports and would appreciate your feedback, if you have 

not yet given it. Thank you. 

A lot has happened since our last newsletter :Years 2 and 3 had their residential 

trip ‘The Big Sleepover’ at Lighthorne Heath– a lot of fun was had by all, but 

not much sleep!;  a few members of the school council attended a Crime Beat 

awards event;Year 6 #gave a fantastic leavers’ assembly, which caused laugh-

ter and tears; year 6 also had a wonderful leavers’ dinner where they all dressed 

up very smartly and then we had changeover week where children had the 

chance to spend some time with their new class teachers. Phew! 

We would like to wish you all, children,parents, governors and staff a happy 

and safe holiday and look forward to seeing you all refreshed and ready for the 

new term on Tuesday 3rd September. 

Best wishes 

Carla Matthews            Juliette Westwood 

Associate Head teacher  Executive Head teacher 

www.sydenhamprimaryschool.co.uk 

Last Superstars of the school year 

Thank you PTA 
A big thank you to the Parent Teachers Association for all their hard work this year. 
They raised nearly £3,000 over the course of the year thanks to all their efforts or-
ganising Summer and Winter Fayres, cake breaks, Easter Hunts etc. 
Well done and many thanks.  

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 
School Council Representatives met 

the High Sheriff of Warwickshire at 

the Crime Beat Awards Evening on 

4th July. They enjoyed watching 

last year’s winning productions and 

eating some delicious food. 

They even showed their posters and 

short film on Fire Safety to some  

local mayor and mayoresses. 

Well done! 

IMAGINEERING 

 

Our Young Engineers re-

ceived their certificates from 

Mr Tim Naylor, our Chair of 

Governors. 

These pupils took part in Mr 

Naylor’s Imagineering after 

school club. 

Goodbye and Good Luck 

A big thank you to Mr Lignier and 

Mrs Shepherd, two of our wonderful 

Teaching Assistants. Mr Lignier is 

going to Warwick University to train 

to be a teacher. Mrs Shepherd is re-

turning to her family commitments. 

Thank you both for all your hard 

work and support.  

Our final assembly with 

recorder players. 

Thank you Mrs Murphy 

for providing us with 

some end of term  

entertainment. 



 

 

 

The Big Sleepover! 
The children in Years 2 and 3 have had a wonderful time sleeping over in tents on the field. The 

weather was perfect and they loved cooking marshmallows on the campfire. I am sure they will be 

tired out when they come home tonight! May we take this opportunity to say a HUGE THANK 

YOU to all the staff, governors and parents who gave up their time to support the event.  

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



The class of 2013 

 

Goodbye lovely Year 6. We wish 

you all  a fantastic time at your 

new schools and look forward to 

hearing about you in the future. 



Year 6 Leavers’ 

Assembly 

The History Project 

 

Zombies dance to Michael  
Jackson’s Thriller. 

The girls show us how to Rock and 

Roll. 

The song that brought tears to our 

eyes. Year 6 singing ‘Read All 

About it’ by Emeli Sande. 




